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 DEMOLITION OF BATHING SHELTER, BROUGHTY FERRY (AN105-2011) 
 
It is reported that the Director of Leisure and Communities had requested that the abovementioned 
shelter be demolished before the end of June, prior to the start of the busy Summer season. 
 
Tenders were invited and it was recommended that the lowest offer from Gowrie Contracts Ltd, in the 
sum of £4,780, be accepted, to which required to be added allowances amounting to £16,178, giving a 
total of £20,958. 
 
In view of the timescales involved, the Director of City Development, following consultation with the 
Convener and Group Spokespersons approved acceptance of this offer. 
 
The Committee is asked to note the above. 
 
 
 


